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May 8, 2019

Senator Chuck Grassley
135 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington DC 20510

Dear Senator Grassley,

On behalf of the nearly seven thousand members of the National Association of
School Resource Officers (NASRO), [ want to thank you for your continued support of
School Resource Officers (SROs) as well as your support of law enforcement in general.

NASRO looks forward to the passage of the Protecting America’s First
Responders Act (PAFRA). This amendment to the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe
Streets Act of 1968 will have a profound impact on the lives of officers and their
families.

Thank you again and please do not hesitate to contact our office if we can be of
further assistance.

Sincerely,
7
0

Canady
NASRO Executive Director
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